
From: Elspeth Ingleby
To: Ailsa Teasdale
Cc: Rona Charles; Planning
Subject: NYM/2017/0807/FL Lowdale Hall, Sleights
Date: 05 December 2017 16:55:41

Dear Ailsa,
 
I will be working with Rona on a 1 day per week basis for the next few months to assist with the Ecology Work, and thus
have been looking through the current planning applications for comment. 

With regards to application number NYM/2017/0807/FL at Lowdale Hall, Sleights, we have a record of a locally rare
plant Epilobium roseum close to the access track for the Hall. We would therefore request that if permission is granted,
that a condition is included to ensure that all reasonably practicable measures are taken to ensure the verges of the
access track immediately to the north of Lowdale Hall are not disturbed during the construction of the garage and
associated vehicle and parking areas.
 
Many thanks,
 
Elspeth
 
Elspeth Ingleby
This Exploited Land of Iron Natural Heritage Officer
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
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